January 5, 1967

G. Kelly Stout
606 West Grand
Artesia, New Mexico

Re: Superior Stout No. 2 P
12-17-28

Dear Mr. Stout:

To date this office has received no response to our letter
of December 5, 1966, copy enclosgsed. Please contea=t this office
immediately and advise us as to what arrangements have been
made to complete the work as noted in our previous letter. As
considerable time has elapsed since this well was first plugged,
the required work should be completed within 30 days.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist

RLS/bh
Enc.



